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Happy Valentines day!  The two years since becoming your president 
have gone by already.  I have learned so much serving you in this 
position.  Thank you for your trust and the honor to represent our guild. 
 
I would like to recognize and thank our board members, Karen, Carol 
and Jane.  Karen S. for her dedication to the guild board; first two years 
as the secretary and more recently as the Vice President.  Karen has 
presented great programs with so much energy and fun.  Carol S. has 
kept a close eye on our funds, kept us on budget, issued the member 
cards to get our discounts at fabric stores ;) and summarized it all in the 
treasury reports.  Jane L. has kept good notes of our meetings, real 
time on her computer, and reported for the monthly newsletter 
eloquently.  Having a willing and able board makes the job of the 
President so much easier and more enjoyable. 

 
I would like to leave a suggestion in my last note to you as your 
president.  I am very pleased to have seen the pillowcase construction 
and delivery such a success.  Making pillowcases was one of the first 
activities that I participated in when I joined the guild.  Hope C. was the 
lead on that effort.  Somehow our guild no longer made them, but when 
Leslie K. suggested they might be a nice gift to various charities in 
Morgantown, I was filled with pride that the CRQG was able to meet 
this need of others.  Now how about participating in the 'Quilts of Valor' 
for our veterans?  Think about it.  I will put it on our agenda for new 
business or possibly a new committee. 
 

By the way, do not forget that March is the meeting to have our brown 
bag challenge done for the exchange!  Mine is being quilted slowly as I 
learn how to do such on a domestic machine.  Terry C. taught a class 
that I attended at the Sew Inn.  Terry was right, you have to do it to get 
the feel for how it goes. 
  
Cheers,  Kathryn G. 
  

              

                                      

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  February 9 

Location:  Harner Chapel  

                   Church 

Time:         6:30pm 

Program:   “Mystery Night”                  

Hostesses:  Kathryn G. 

                    Jane L. 

                    Linda T.                    

Novelty:     Karen S. 

__________________________ 

Upcoming Events 
 

January 19-March 19, 2017 

FABRICation: A textile exhibit at 

the McGee Gallery, Art Museum 

of WVU.  Admission is free. 

(304) 293-7790 

 

Three Rivers 2017 Quilt Festival 

“Two-color Quilts”  

The Meadows Racetrack & 

Casino, Washington, PA 

April 27, 28, 29th  Admission $10 

 

 

___________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

Kathryn's Klips 

2016-2017 Officers 

President - Kathryn G. 

Vice President - Karen S. 

Treasurer - Carol S. 

Secretary - Jane L.  



 
 

Kathryn G. welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order. She 

announced that tickets for the novelty were available from Carol S. Betty C. 

brought crosswords for game night. Guest, Lois Campbell, was introduced. 

Kathryn Greenly announced that Linda F.’s mother’s funeral was today. 

Officers Reports 
Secretary – Carol S. moved to accept the minutes as published. Pat F. 2nd the 
motion and the motion carried.  
Treasurer – The treasurer’s report was filed.  
 
Old business 

Guild challenge quilt – Kathryn G. announced that Laura S. won the guild 

challenge quilt. She had submitted 5 blocks.   

Mountaineer Quilt Show and Opportunity Quilt – Kathryn announced that the 

opportunity quilt generated $904.56 for the guild. We also received $200 for 

hosting the show.  

March meeting – The Brown Bag challenge will be returned at the March 

meeting.  

 

New business 

UFO Challenge – Kathryn asked the membership if they would like to repeat 

the UFO challenge next year. There was a consensus to continue it.   

Nomination committee – Laura S. reported on the slate of officers for next 

year. They are: President, Jane L.; Vice-President, Debbie S.; Secretary, 

Kathryn G.; Treasurer, Linda F.  

 

Planning for next year – There was a discussion on when the new officers 

take over. We will vote in February and the new officers will run the March 

meeting. Please think about what committee you want to serve on for the 

upcoming year.  

 

Upcoming events and announcements 

 Quilt retreats in Berlin, OH -  April 23-26, Sept 10-13, Dec 3-6 

 Quilting every Friday during the day – 10 am – 2 pm at Lutheran Church 

Quilting every Tuesday night at Lutheran Church 

 March 17-19 - Jacksons Mill (if classes are not filled you can still register) 

 Three Rivers Quilt Show – 3rd weekend in March – Meadows 

 Sew Chic’s for sale sign has been taken down 

 

Hostesses: Kathryn G. thanked hostesses Laura S. and Karen S. for 

providing the refreshments.  

 

Treasurer’s 
Report  

by Carol S. 

January 2017 

Beginning Balance  
                          $6,140.69 
Income 

Interest                        .28 
 No Name Tags          1.00 
  Mini                          28.00 
                                        ________ 
  
Total Income              29.28 
 
Expenses 
  

Office Expense 

Binder                                 7.87 

                                        ________ 

 Total Expense                        7.87            

 

Ending Balance                 $6162.10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February BIRTHDAYS! 

 

14 LuAnn B.-W. 

14 Linda J. 

18 Deloris R. 

20 Melissa J. 

 

 March 

1  Judy C. 

6  Monica M.       

 

Meeting Minutes – January 12, 2017 

 



 

 
                                   
 

 Betty C. has completed hand quilting a bow tie quilt for family 
members of a lady who helped with a NASCAR T-shirt quilt.  The lady 
had started the bow tie quilt for her son and daughter-in-law, but hadn’t 
completed it before she passed away.  It was a tedious process, but 
finally completed.  Betty says she can now proceed with her own 
projects.  She has one quilted butterfly potholder done for a cousin and 
will make another for her aunt – both have February birthdays. She has 
also started several other projects and hopes to have these completed 
for Christmas.  These are projects that didn’t get finished for last year. 
 
Pat F. said to check out jellyrollfabric.net.  They have jellyrolls for 
$9.97, but the shipping is $7.99 
 
Country Roads Quilt Guild meeting location, date, and time information 
was sent to the state guild to include in the WV Quilt Festival 
newsletter.  
 
Also included: The purpose of Country Roads Quilt Guild is: to 
encourage interest in quilting through learning and sharing; to widen 
our circle of friends who share a common interest in quilting; and to 
provide an atmosphere to motivate creativity and improvement of 
quilting skills. These goals are accomplished with informative programs 
and activities for members and guests: sharing information about 
classes and retreats; Monthly novelties made by a member; ‘Challenge’ 
projects; hosting trunk shows and instructors; working together on fund-
raising and charity quilts; sponsoring an annual quilt show, and many 
activities which often involve food!   
 

Come visit us in Morgantown. Our Mountaineer Quilt Show is 
scheduled for October 20-22, 2017 at the Mountainlair at WVU.  
 

 
 

 

“When the weather is turning 

colder, it’s the perfect time to stay 

inside with a warm drink and sew, 

sew, sew! “  

 

 

 

 

Quilt Shop News 
 

Country Roads Quilt Shop 

Morgantown, WV  

 

FREE SESSIONS! 

Teach Me Thursdays  

The last Thursday of each 

month, a new tool will be 

demonstrated.  Sessions are 

½ hour at 11:00, 2:00 and 

6:00.  Door prizes and other 

surprises!   

 

Check the website for new 

classes: 

www.countryroadsquilts.com   

 

Sew Chic Quilt Shop 
 

February President’s Day Sale  

February 13-20 

Lincoln Discount of 12% when 

you spend less than $100. 

Washington Discount of 22% 

when you spend more than $100. 

Bernina Sale February 2-6 

 

Check the website for classes: 

www.sewchic.com 

 

Quilters Corner 

 

Quilters Corner in Finleyville, PA 

has a good selection of Kaffe 

Fassett fabrics.  

This bright, 

bold, colorful 

line of fabrics 

is sometimes 

hard to find.  

 

  WHAT’S HAPPENING? 


